Blackwood Football Club — Message from Louise Miller-Frost, Labor’s
candidate for Boothby

Sport is such an important part of our way of life.

It's fun, it's good for our physical and mental health, it helps build and strengthen our
communities and it brings us together.

Blackwood Football Club brings hundreds of people together across your 25 teams,
not to mention all your members and supporters.

It's was great to see so many of you at Ladies Day — along with your new state Labor
member for Waite, Catherine Hutchesson.

| know you’ve developed a strong women’s football program over the past few years.

| was so pleased to join your members and supporters to give the whole club another
reason to celebrate.

| announced that, if elected, an Albanese Labor Government will invest $614,000 in
upgrades to your facilities.

Labor’s support will help your club to deliver:

« Better drainage to help with wear and tear on the oval.

« Better lighting, saving electricity and allowing more teams can train and play
at night.

e New netting, so you don’t have to waste time chasing balls after kicking goals.

These are great projects because they’ll help your club to continue to grow.

Your President, David Richardson, Vice President, Leonie Wilmshurst, the Mitcham
Council, and your local state representative, Catherine Hutchesson, made clear the
merit of these projects.

I’'m so happy that an Albanese Labor Government will help your club give even more
people the chance to play footy and enjoy the great sporting community you've built.

Go the Woods!!
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